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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING OF 

Thursday, December 22, 2022  

 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission meeting of 

Thursday, December 22, 2022 has been cancelled.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for Thursday, January 12, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
John A. Swiecki, AICP 

Community Development Director     

 

 

 

Dated:  12/14/2022 
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